
Consultations for Pond Owners and Managers 
provided by the  

A. C. Moore Herbarium  
University of South Carolina 

www.herbarium.org 
 

This service is available at no charge* for sites within Richland 
County, thanks to a partnership with the Richland Soil and 

Water Conservation District (www.rcgov.us/rswcd). 
 
Consultations are limited in number and some restrictions 
apply.  For more information or to schedule your consultation, 
contact Dr. John Nelson at 803-777-8196 or nelson@sc.edu. 

*A tax-deductible donation to the 
Herbarium Endowment is 

encouraged.   
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